
Dear 5
th

 Grade Students, 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year!  I hope you enjoyed a restful and reinvigorating summer 

break!  I am so excited to say that I will be your 5
th

 grade teacher starting Tuesday, July 30, 

2019.   

Here are a few items that I would like you to have throughout the school year: 

 Backpack (please, no roller ones) 

 Earbuds/headphones 

 Pencils 

 Dry erase markers 

 Binder Paper 

 Folder or binder to keep your papers in 

 Scissors 

 Colored pens or pencils, whichever you prefer 

 Bottle for water (to save trips to the fountain)  

I am so excited to meet you!  I’ll see you on Tuesday, July 30, 2019 on the black top!  Look for 

room 210.  I look forward to meeting you all and having a great year! 

Parents, please mark your calendar for Thursday, August 1st, from 6:00-6:45 pm.  I will be going 

over what to expect during the upcoming school year as well as answering any questions might 

have. If you wish to make any donations to my class, below is a list of items that are always 

welcome, needed, and useful: 

Dry erase pens, pencils, Kleenex, baby wipes to clean their hands after recess.  Candy for 

giveaways and rewards.     

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Beavert, 5
th

 grade teacher 

Manlio Silva Elementary 


